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To: 
Larry Krissek, Chair, Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI)

From: 
James Fredal, Chair,  CCI Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee

Re: 
Semester Conversion Proposals
Date: June 1, 2011


The Social, Behavioral, Biological, Mathematical and Physical Sciences Subcommittee of the Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) reviewed and approved the semester conversion proposal for the Education Minor on February 28, 2011 with a few contingencies. The proposal has since been revised and resubmitted.
The minor has up till now been homeless, but is being adopted by EPL and so appears as a new program on the PACER form.  A similar (but still incomplete) PACER form appears in the proposal itself.  If the minor is understood to have been without a specific unit until the semester switch, the numbers there should be zero. If it is understood to be within EPL as of now, then the numbers are still probably wrong, since it seems that all courses could under quarters be taken within EPL (though its difficult to know without credit hour numbers for each course), and zero outside.  The minimum inside would then be one course (5 hours?) and then perhaps 20 outside, I believe.

In other ways the minor is a straightforward conversion, with students selecting at least one course from at least five of seven different categories.  A few of the courses within the categories have changed.  Aside from the question about the PACER form, the proposal looks clean and so we send it forward to the full CCI with a recommendation for its approval.

If you have any questions about the proposal or the committee’s comments, please let me know. Thanks.
Jim Fredal

cc: Bernadette Vankeerbergen
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